Highlights of the 2016 AGM

June 16th, 2016 marked our 51st Annual General Meeting. Notable highlights included the:

- Presentation of the new Distinguished Volunteer Award to John Mulgrew who has volunteered with UWCA for over 10 years. John is currently on the Community Impact Council, and chairs the Education Priority Impact Team.
- Presentation of the three-year Volunteer Service Awards to Linnea Thomas, Nick Hawkins, LeeAnne Shinski, Kathryn Bourland-Hagan, Angie Keibel, Brenda Watts, Julie Ostrowski, Valdene Callin, Robin Byrnes, Dianne Wyntjes, and Patrick Wigmore.
- Announcement of the 2016 Community Impact Legacy Grants awarded to the High Risk Youth Coalition, and Belonging Delburne initiatives.
- Election of Board of Director members, including two new members, Josh Edwards (Scott Builders) and Carlin Doeksen (Heritage Family Services). You can read more about our new Board new members here.